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6th November 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 
 
CHRISTMAS JUMPER DAY 2023 
 
On Thursday 7th December we are inviting students to participate in the national Save the Children 
campaign – Christmas Jumper Day.   
 
If your child would like to wear a Christmas jumper, this can be either a shop bought jumper or a 
homemade jumper or top but the rest of the school uniform should be worn as usual.  
 
If you would like to make a donation, please send in your money in an envelope marked Christmas Jumper 
Day and hand to the class teacher. Any donations will help Save the Children continue to provide 
education, healthcare and disaster relief for children in 120 countries. 
 
There is no need for you to purchase a new jumper for your child to participate, they can decorate an old or 
plain jumper with tinsel, baubles or homemade snowflakes if they wish. If your child feels more comfortable 
in their school uniform they are welcome to wear their uniform. 
 
For more information about the campaign, please visit https://www.savethechildren.org.uk/ 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 

 
 
Angela Howe 
Principal 

https://www.savethechildren.org.uk/

